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Mary Jo White 
Chairman, Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street NE 

Washington, DC 20549 

Dear Ms. White ­

Iam writing toexpress my support for the proposed rule torequire corporations todisclose all 
political spending, including donations to the so-called "social welfare" organizations. There is 
entirely too much secret spending allowed bythe current system of rules, and I am a believer in 
Justice Brandeis' though that 'Sunshine is the best disinfectant*. 

Thank you for your time. 

Andrew Wallace 




